Minutes of Stanmore Choral Society Committee meeting: 

Wednesday 10th December
	
	
	


Present: Gill, Lesley, Bridie, Rose, Mo, Frances
1. Apologies for absence: Bob, Gillian, Nick 
2. The minutes of the previous meeting were agreed
3. Matters arising – 
i) Bridie asked whether we were using e-ticketing, as she had found it difficult to use this feature. It was agreed that the committee would review the new-look website in 2015 and ensure that it was as we wanted it. 
ii) Mo was getting publicity banners printed for £33 – this included art work and was a very fast service.

iii) 2 more copies of 100 Carols for Choirs had been bought, and everyone now had one (3 copies owned by choir, to be held by the librarian)
iv) There was an update on new members – 1 had joined and three others were pending.

v) The soiree – 15th February was not available, Rose would check the possibility of holding it on 22nd February.

vi) Mo thanked Frances for organising the choir meal at Trattoria Sorrentina and it was agreed that it would be worth repeating this type of social outing.

4) Carol Concert – Organisational details for the carol concert were confirmed.
5) Treasurer’s report and financial plans – More profit was made than expected on the Autumn concert, with a provisional profit of about £200.  The need to keep up ticket sales was emphasised. 

There was a discussion of the role of repertoire choice both in encouraging membership and in building a large audience. There was some discussion of the revised summer programme, with an interest in having a lighter programme on a theme such as French songs or songs from shows. 

Mo had raised some concert matters with Nick by email and there was a discussion of these points:

Size of the choir – Nick agreed that recruitment was needed, particularly of tenor and bass, but some altos also needed. The sound balance between choir and organ was discussed and the idea of using piano or clavinova suggested.  Everyone was aware that other local choirs are having some membership issues.  Various ideas were raised, such as having an open rehearsal, doing some small events such as carol singing in shopping malls. Another possibility to place less strain on members in the autumn term was to cut out the Autumn concert, possibly doing a carol concert with a performance piece in the first half. 

Nick would be consulted about an early finish after one rehearsal (9th February now agreed) so that he could be included in discussions with the committee.

6)  Social events- as discussed under matters arising, Rose would seek to confirm 22nd February as the date for a soiree. 
7)  The next meeting would be on Wednesday 11th February.
(amendments to the minutes added in red)
